
Low Pressure Sewer System 

Sterling Park Stage 4  
As part of our Subdivision Consent, the Selwyn District Council require the installation of a low pressure sewer 

system for lots 3 to 21. Note, Lots 1 & 2 are to be connected for sewer by conventional gravity sewer. 
When your home is being built, the pump system will be installed with the rest of your house’s plumbing & 

drainage works and at your cost. Please see the “Overview of E/One Grinder Pump System” for full details of 

the installation requirements. Please ensure your builder, drainage contractor and electrical contractor are 

provided with this information.  

Of particular note: 

 Ecoflow Ltd will provide a special Sterling Park price of $5805+GST provided you purchase the pump 

directly off them. If you prefer to install a different pump, this would have to be approved by Selwyn 

District Council. 

 Installation is not included in this price. The following is a list of Council Approved Installers: 

Council Approved Installers 

Gareth Smith 
Pipe Rite Drainage  
021 229 3015 

Jamie Moke 
MJ Contracting Limited 
027 449 9376 
 

 
Campbell McKeowen 
Maxwell Plumbing Co Limited  
03 366 4403 
021 778 731 
 

 
Rob Howe 
RH Drainage Limited  
03 980 8518 
027 442 2817  
 

Matt Joli 
Matt Joli Drainage & Earthworks Limited 
027 372 9007 

Phil Burns 
Clyne & Bennie Plumbing 
03 366 3058 
021 782 402 

Ecoflow acknowledge these companies as experienced installers 

 

 On your street frontage you will find the boundary kit toby box with a black lid. This is the connection 

point for the pump’s discharge line into the Council sewer network. 

 Ecoflow are required to carry out a final inspection (included in their price). Please ensure your installer 

has completed the “Prior to Inspection” checklist (see Page 6 of the overview) before the Ecoflow 

technician commissions the pump. The commissioning inspection needs to occur prior to wastewater 

entering the tank.  Ecoflow will then notify the Selwyn District Council that the system is operational. 

 The pump system will be maintained by you.  

 Please refer to the “Overview of E/One Grinder Pump System” for important information on what 

should not be flushed or discharged into the Selwyn District Council’s sewer network. 

The information above is a guide only and should not be substituted for the full Resource Consent available 

on our webpage. Should you need any further clarification please don’t hesitate to contact our office (03) 366 

3729. 


